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Mrs Jill Goodhew

Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention
 Committee,
Parliament House , George Street,  Brisbane Qld 4000

Dear Committee 

Re : Abortion Law Reform (Women’s Right to Choose) Amendment Bill 2016

I have been against abortion since I was in high school in the early 80’s and was shown  a
 documentary on abortion which was 
something I knew very little about until that day.  I clearly remember on the screen a
 rubbish bin with babies in it and they then 
compared it to a trailer of bodies from a concentration camp.  This image to this day is still
 clear in my mind.

I wish to oppose the bill introduced by Rob Pyne MP.

The ultrasound shows the humanity and life of the preborn baby.  Modern technology can
 keep a baby alive when it is born
after 20 weeks gestation.   In Victoria, some babies aborted are older than those in neonatal
 wards following premature births.

All Babies are beautiful and precious.  Killing is never a solution to a problem.  We should
 be seeking a solution not carrying 
out a violent and destructive act.

The Universal Declaration of Human Rights – Article 3 declares “Everyone has a Right to
 Life”  
International Convention on the rights of the child Reads, “The child by reason of his
 physical and mental immaturity, needs 
special safeguards and care, including appropriate legal protection, before as well as after
 birth.”

Please consider my requests against this bill.

Your faithfully,

Jill Goodhew
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